

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.
Colfax, WA 99111
509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com

To view our church

website visit:

www.macedoniaindependent

baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (910) 986-2331 Pastor Eric Combs

Mission Address

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



March 9, 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

The first week of March has brought snow about every other day! Thankfully at this point in the season, it does not stick around for long! This winter our heaviest snowfalls were in December and February.

We have two precious, elderly ladies, a mother and daughter, that we pick up for church services. The rest of their family that they live with is not saved. At the beginning of January, they had to move out of their rental house and into another one. Our family and other church members were able to help during their moving day. It was a blessing to be able to show the love of God to this family. Pray that their hearts will be softened and that they will be open to the gospel.

On Friday, January 13th we had a game night at church. This is always a nice time of fellowship and refreshments.

On January 20th, Jason flew back to Pensacola Christian College for the second semester of his sophomore year! We were so glad to have him home at Christmas for a few weeks! Please keep him in your prayers this semester as he takes classes and also works part-time on campus.

On February 12th at church we celebrated Valentine's Day with a special service and lunch afterward. On February 14th, Layla turned 14! She is such a big help at home and church! We are so thankful for her!

We have had a new couple visiting regularly since our Christmas play. They will only be in our area for a few months, but it has been a blessing getting to know them and having them at church!

A lady in our church has started a Wednesday morning ladies' Bible Study going through the book of Esther. She wants it to be a blessing to our church ladies but also be an outreach to some elderly ladies she volunteers with at the local thrift store in Colfax. Pray for her and the Bible study.

Please be in prayer for our upcoming ladies' meeting on Saturday, April 29th. Pray that will have good weather for it and that we will have many visitors. Our topic for this meeting is prayer.

Thank you so much to our faithful supporters, both in prayers and finances. You all are such a blessing! We thank the Lord for each one of you!

In Christ,

Tim, Jennifer, Jason, & Layla Wall